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Re: NACAC New Life Invitational Update #4

On behalf of NACAC, we would like to provide the last update regarding the NACAC New Life
Invitational to be celebrate this Saturday, June 5, 2021 in Miramar, Florida.

1. Transportation for tomorrow Saturday, June 5th, by the city of Miramar with start at 10:00
a.m. with shuttles going on a 30 minute interval.
2. Cell Medical Services is providing the opportunity for anyone that needs a COVID-19 Test.
Attached you will have the information to make an onsite appointment.
3. Attached is the final seeding for tomorrow’s competition.
4. Bib number and a special edition t-shirt will be given tomorrow morning during breakfast
at each hotel. Athletes that don’t receive it at that time will receive it at the Call-Room.
5. Meals will be the following:
e Breakfast at the hotel
e Lunch at the venue
e Dinner at the hotel
7. Departure transportation will be in blocks to avoid problems. | suggest that everyone be
aware that this has cause some problems so please try to take one of the block times if
possible.
8. Finally, thank you for your patience and most of all your support for making this event a
very special one. Safe travels and stay safe.
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